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To PACNI Dalradian CPI
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You replied to this message on 01/05/2024 14:35.

Good morning,

Your reference: 2021/WHR02 — WHR04

DAERA are currently seeking the relevant clearances for a response to the WAC related to the WAC correspondence to DAERA on 25 April 2024, Within that letter you requested that DAERA respond by 2pm on 1 May 2024,
Given the level of clearances required for the Department’s response, it is likely that DAERA will miss your requested deadline, however we will be endeavouring to get a response to the Commission as soon as possible.

Best regards

Development Management Team
Water Management Unit

Northern Ireland Environment Agency
28 Antrim Road
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Tonnagh
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